
Alexander Graham Bell PS 205 

Where Wearing Is Caring 

 

Blended Learning Opt-In Window Quarter 2 

October 26th – October 30th  

Thursday October 22, 2020  

Dear PS 205 Families, 

 During the week of October 26th – October 30th students can opt-in for the blended 

learning model. If you are currently a parent of a Remote Only student please know that some 

grades have a few available seats. At this time there are no seats available for 2nd and 3rd grade.  

 If you wish to opt-in to blended learning please use the following protocol: 

1. Email our parent coordinator, Lilly Chu and pupil accounting secretary, Beth Looks at 

lchu@schools.nyc.gov and blooks@schools.nyc.gov. In the subject line please write 

Opt-In Q2 and your child’s name and class.  

For ex: Opt-In Q2 John Scott 1-218 

2. A waitlist will be created in order of receipt of email. 

3. Depending on the grade we will let you know if there is available space in either Cohort 

A or B. 

4. Once you receive a confirmation email your child will begin in the new Cohort on 

November 16th which is considered week 1. If your child is placed in Cohort A they will 

begin on Monday 11/16th. If your child is placed in Cohort B they will begin on 

Wednesday 11/18th.  

Please note, that at this time, the blended learning opt-in is ONLY for students who are in 

the Remote Only cohort. All other students in Cohort A and Cohort B will remain the 

same.  

The next opt-in window for Quarter 3 (Q3) is January 11th – 15th 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Karen Scott-Piazza 
Principal 
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